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P r o t e c t i n g ,  M a i n t a i n i n g  a n d  I m p r o v i n g  t h e  H e a l t h  o f  A l l  M i n n e s o t a n s  

November 17, 2020 
 
Spring Lake Park City Council  
c/o Mr. Dan Buchholtz, Administrator  
Spring Lake Park City Hall  
1301 81st Avenue NE  
Spring Lake Park, Minnesota 55432 
 
Dear Council Members: 
 
SUBJECT: Sanitary Survey Report for Spring Lake Park Public Water System (PWS), Anoka 

County, PWSID 1020029 
 
Enclosed is a copy of the sanitary survey report summarizing an on-site inspection of your 
Community Public Water System. This report includes a review of the system’s water source, 
facilities, equipment, operation, maintenance, and monitoring compliance for the purpose of 
evaluating the adequacy of the facilities for producing and distributing safe drinking water. 
Technical and management information regarding the operation of the system may also be 
provided. Conducting sanitary surveys on a regular basis is an important element in preventing 
contamination of drinking water supplies and in maintaining compliance with the National 
Primary Drinking Water Standards. Ken Prokott was present during this inspection. 
 
Please take appropriate action to address any deficiencies or recommendations identified within 
this report. A deficiency may lead to a contamination of the water supply or failure of the system 
to be in compliance with the Safe Drinking Water Act. The enclosed report must be kept on file 
and made available for public review for not less than ten (10) years.  
 
The Minnesota Department of Health (MDH) continues to monitor your PWS for contaminants 
identified by state and federal drinking water regulations. The results of such monitoring are not 
part of this report. They are sent to you under separate cover as they become available. 
 
If you have questions concerning the information contained in the report, please contact me at 
651/201-4683. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Brian A. Noma, P.E. 
Public Health Engineer  
Section of Drinking Water Protection  
P.O. Box 64975  
St. Paul, Minnesota 55164-0975 
 
BAN 
Enclosures 
cc:  Water Superintendent 


